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Comments: I am against the Forest Service's  widespread sale of forest timber because it is not being done in the

public interest, and will adversely effect the Eel River water supply,  animal and bird habitats,  and the ability of

the forest to sequester CO2 emissions.  

 

Cutting down public forests must be done judiciously, and solely to prevent  uncontrollable fires, and for no other

reason. Never solely for profit.  Otherwise, this is contrary to the public interest and must be stopped, NOW.

 

Public lands and public  WATER are California's,  and the nation's, greatest resources.  We must protect these

precious resources for Californians now--and for our children and grandchildren.


